





As part of CAP the SB HSC Chapter is focusing on UUP members' action to support the communities we live in, while being sure to wear our UUP brand proudly, and sharing events with our UUP brothers and sisters.

30TH Annual Spring Pride Patrol Friday, April 21, 2017

Stony Brook University's 30th Annual Spring Pride Patrol is scheduled for Friday, April 21 to coincide with EarthStock. Volunteers are needed for planting and will also have the opportunity to participate in some of the other wonderful activities scheduled during EarthStock. Also visit Stony Brook's EarthStock webpage to view the full schedule of events. Please visit the link below to register. http://docs.google.com/a/stonybrook.edu/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfNfDjmvxAwFM9qZEZGln1FMXI7R7F0znIEYzEHYneM0qlwvg/viewform

Call For Volunteers: May Commencement Ceremonies

May Commencement is scheduled to take place on May 18 & 19, 2017. The Office of Conferences & Special Events is seeking volunteers to assist with the ceremonies. Volunteers are needed for the Baccalaureate Honors Convocation and the Main Commencement. Please visit the link below to volunteer.

http://docs.google.com/a/stonybrook.edu/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeiHRuBlywjhqq87A7yla4fWVhR 2OsfRekwbIcSKITO2Egidg/viewform

Plan to support the Riverhead Foundation for Marine Research and Preservation by participating in a Community Beach Clean-up held the first Saturday of every month. For info.: e-mail:

educaton@riverheadfoundation.org or check them out on Facebook.com

SAVE THE DATE!

FAMILY FUN DAY AT SUNKEN MEADOW STATE PARK: JULY 2017!

Hobbs Farm Run for the Farm August 19, 2017